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VSHA has updated its existing Family Self-Sufficiency Program Action Plan to reflect regulatory and 
policy modifications to ensure compliance with HUD regulation.  

Per regulation, VSHA is required to consult and include representatives of current and prospective FSS 
program participants, any local agencies responsible for programs under title I of the Workforce 
Innovation and Opportunity Act, other appropriate organizations, and any other public and private 
service providers affected by the operation of VSHA’s program.  

Written comments on this document can be sent to kelli@vsha.org or mailed to Kelli Robinson at One 
Prospect Street, Montpelier, VT 05602.  

The opportunity to comment on this document, prior to submission to HUD for final approval, ends 
4:30pm on Wednesday, September 28, 2022.   
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